
June 2 Bristol Music & Arts Festival 5pm 
BOE Meeting 7pm 

June 9  8th Grade Promotion Ceremonies 
9:00-9:45am  -   Red Team 
11:30-12:15pm  -  Blue Team    
Rain dates June 10th and June 11th.   

June 10 1/2 Day of School  -  Breakfast & Lunch Served  

June 11 1/2 Day of School  -  Breakfast & Lunch Served  

June 14 Last Day of School  -  1/2 Day  -  Breakfast & Lunch Served 
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A very short message for the final newsletter.  Thanks for all you have 
done to make this year as positive and fulfilling as it could be during these 
historically difficult times.  Please know that we appreciate all the efforts 
of parents, students, and staff members and we realize that lots of work 
will need to be done in the Fall to make sure students are ready to return 
to a more normal schedule.   
 
Enjoy your summer and please make sure you check your email periodi-
cally.  We will be sending messages home about supply lists and an      
August open house as we get closer to the start of next year.   
 
 
Thanks,   
 

Daniel Sonstrom 

 

 
 
 

Principal’s Message 
 



The school year is quickly coming to an end. Medication is not allowed to be 

stored at the school during summer vacation. If  your child has medication at the 

school it must be picked up in the Health Room no later than Monday June 8th, 

2021. All medications must be picked up by a parent of  guardian. Medications 

will not be released to students.   

Any medication not picked up by June 8th will be discarded.  Thank you! 

7th grade 

Students entering 7th grade will not be     
allowed to start school next year without 
a current physical on file.  
 
Physicals must be dated after the com-
pletion of 5th grade and before the start 
of 7th grade.  

            
The Bristol Arts Festival has been rescheduled for Wednesday, June 2nd, at Bristol Eastern 
High School.  The NE Chorus students will be presenting from 5:00 - 5:30 in the alcove behind 
the building across from the football field.  We will meet inside the gate to the football field on 
the right hand side and will walk together to the alcove.  Students should wear their red music 
tee shirts and black bottoms, bring a water bottle and wear sunscreen.  Parents are asked to 
bring a lawn chair if needed.   
 
I take this opportunity to thank each and every chorus student that has fulfilled their commit-
ment and dedication to their music education this year.  This being an extraordinary year due to 
the pandemic, chorus students proved to be very dedicated and diligent about their chorus 
choice and for that I am very proud of them.  It was my pleasure to have the opportunity to 
hear each individual student's voice via Smart Music which enabled me to specifically teach 
them in lesson groups.  My hope is that they will continue their 
choral education at the high school level and for those in 
grades 6 & 7 at NEMS next year. 
 
Have a wonderful summer!  Keep a song in your heart! 
 
Musically yours, 
Mrs. Lomaglo 



Notes from the Band Room 

This year has been a great challenge for our young instrumentalists.  They have not been 
allowed to play together as an ensemble since March 2020,  so when we finally got the 
green light to have a very brief outdoor and physically distanced rehearsal to prepare for 
the fine arts festival, we jumped at the opportunity and jumped for joy!                     

 
Many of these young musicians had never experienced an NEMS band rehearsal be-
fore.  None have been able to practice the skills needed to play together in band, like 
watching the conductor while reading musical notation and playing their instrument and 
keeping a beat, and listening to all the other musical lines without losing track of their 
own part, and staying focused on listening to each other.  They did it anyway. 
 
I’m so proud of all the NEMS band students for coming together for our one special, 
wonderful rehearsal, for working together, for the joy they brought each other, me, our 
administrators, and themselves.  They were absolutely amazing. 
 
No rehearsals.  No concerts.  No Northern Region festival. No Lake Compounce Music 
festival. No field trips to Imagination Museum. Just the hard work of lessons and lonely 
practicing.  These fun things will return and we will play together regularly again in the 
fall.  But as far as I’m concerned, kids who are still in band after this difficult year and a 
half are superheroes. I’m grateful to every one of them for their perseverance and hard 
work.  Thank you, band members.  You made it through.  Bravo. 

 

Mrs. Vocke 



As a reward for the hard work and good behavior the 
students of room 28 held a spring cookout. The           
students worked together to grill hotdogs, hamburgers, 
and make French fries. All the food was excellent and we 
were happy to share with the staff that was around and 
available. Keep up the good work!  




